
 

NSIPP annual renewal period for 2024 has started! 
 
All NSIPP clients are required to reapply on an annual basis. We changed the 
confirmation period from the calendar year (Jan-Dec) to the fiscal year (Apr-Mar) 
in 2023 resulting in the shift in renewal timing.  
 
It’s that time!  
Please submit your application and tax information between January and March 
31, 2024, to ensure continuation of your benefits effective April 1st. 
 
Please remember that your Diabetes Care team will need to complete a new 
Medical Eligibility Form and return it to the NSIPP Coordinator. This mean having 
your appointments up to date. Check in with your clinic if you have not been seen 
in 2023 or don’t have an upcoming appointment. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the NSIPP Coordinator at 902-470-6707 
or by email NSIPP@nshealth.ca 
 
 


